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Whom It May Concern, Please find below Alameda County Water District's (ACWD's) comment for the
Draft Plan Bay Area 2050 (Draft Plan). This comment was also included in ACWD's comment letter for
the Draft Plan's draft EIR. Sea Level Rise Adaptation Approaches, Page 94 ACWD appreciates that the
Draft Plan considers a number of approaches to protect, restore, and/or create ecosystems in
response to projected sea-level rise and inundation. ACWD recommends that the Draft Plan be
updated to also consider the impacts from seawater inundation into coastal aquifers due to sea-level
rise, including threats to housing and infrastructure, damage to pipelines and sewage systems, and
mobilization of shallow groundwater contamination. [1] mailto:kelsi.oshiro@acwd.com



